
Submitter: Marc Schelske 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose this bill. Oregon’s vote by mail system is dependable, stable, trust-worthy 

and extends democracy by making voting accessible to people for whom in-person 

voting is not accessible. Attempts to repeal it are anti-democratic and promise to 

solve problems that either don’t exist or are very minor. This bill should be opposed 

by everyone who wants to live in a democracy.  


